

St. Mary's Catholic School

School Newsletter September 20, 2016

Spell City



The 1st - 5th grade have started using Spelling City. The first few lists your child receives are to help determine to level that is appropriate for your child. We always begin the year by reviewing some of the concepts learned the year before. By October you will start noticing lists tailored to your child's specific abilities. We are very excited to continue exploring all that this program has to offer.

Reminder

Tonight, Sept. 20, is the last scheduled Safe Environment Training. It will be held at 6:00 at the school. If you want to volunteer in the school but cannot attend, please contact the office.

Walk for Virtues / Color Run

Two of our favorite fall events are coming up this week! Thursday is our 11th Annual Walk for Virtues. The walk will be held rain or shine, so dress appropriately. We will begin at 9:45 with a prayer service and then proceed to Memorial Park. Permission slips went home today, please return them quickly. Money should be turned in to the office by Wednesday.



School Walk for Virtues Picture 2015
Our 2nd Annual Color Yourself With
Virtues Color Run is this Saturday,
Sept. 24, at Bradley Park. Don't forget
to register! It was a lot of fun last
year, and we look forward to a fun
day again this year!

WHAT'S HAPPENING

Lvents

9/20 : BASE Training

9/21 : Mass

Gr. 4/5 Library

9/22 : Walk For Virtues

9/23 : No School

9/24 : Color Run at

Bradley Park

Don't Forget!

2nd Graders have their Parent Meeting and Enrollment Mass for 1st Reconciliation this

Sunday.

Birthdays

September 25 Jack Reilly

Happy Birthday Jack!!

Thursday is also a blue jeans day. Students may wear jeans with their Walk For Virtues t-shirts. Shirts will be handed out at school on Thursday morning.